
PINFOLD NEWSLETTER 

6 July 2018 
 

Farewells 
 

We would like to invite all parents, carers 
and extended family to our final assembly 
at Scarisbrick Village Hall on Friday 20th 

July at 1:15pm.  This will be an emotional 
end of year assembly not only for our 
hardworking Year 6 children who will 

continuing their education within the local 
high schools but also our amazing Head 
teacher Ms Gillison who as many of you 

will know is retiring after 15 years of 
teaching and managing Pinfold school and 
over 40 years in the teaching profession.  

 
 We would like to thank Ms Gillison for all 

the hard work she has put into Pinfold 
over the years and motivating the children 

to be the best they can be in their 
educational and sports abilities. 

 
We are also saying farewell to Mrs James 
who has worked at Pinfold for 20 years 

she will still be involved as a governor and 
gardener. 

 
Mrs Knowles, Spanish teacher is also 
leaving; her last day will be 13 July. 

 
Refreshments will be available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 

  To everyone who helped with 

the School Fayre an amazing sum 

of over £6,000 was raised.  
 
 
 

Ash Class 

 
All Ash children are taking part in 

road safety this half term with the 

help of two newly trained parents- 

Mrs. Parry & Mrs. Johnston.  

 

Mini wheelers- Children in reception 

& year 1 are learning some new 

biking skills to enable them to ride a 

bike without stabilisers.  

 

Ash Art Gallery- the children have 

been creating art work based on our 

Beach topic with Mr.Faithi. We wanted 

to celebrate this work with the 

parents & also say a sad Goodbye to 

Mr. Faithi as it was his last day on 

teaching practice.   

 

 
 

 

 



Sports Day     

Our annual sports day event will be held at 

Scarisbrick Village Hall on Monday 9th July 

at 1:30pm.  Everybody welcome to join us 

and cheer on your children.  Please bring 

something to sit on and an 

umbrella/sunshade.  

 If anybody has a gazebo they would like to 

put up on the day which the children can 

use to cool themselves down we would be 

very grateful. 

IMPORTANT: Please provide your child with 

a sun-hat, sun cream and a bottle of water. 
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Diary of Events 

06/7 Leaver’s Neon Disco 

09/7 Sports Day 1.30 @ Village 

Hall. Parents, Carers, 

families welcome. Please 

bring something to sit on. 

11/7 School Gardeners Show 

What You Grow Exhibition 

13/7 School Reports being sent 

out 

14/7 Good Shepherd Church 

Garden Party – children 

performing Dance Fever   

16/7 End of year trips for all 

classes & Nursery please 

see letters for equipment 

needed on the day 

18/7 Nursery’s Teddy Bear’s 

Picnic 

18/7 ASC end of year party with 

bouncy castle please book 

in with Michelle 

20/7 End of year assembly and 

final farewells to Ms 

Gillison, 1.15pm at 

Scarisbrick Village Hall. 

Family and friends welcome 

to attend. Please see letter 

above for more details 

 

 

 
 

4/9 Tuesday 4 September 

School re-opens 8.50am 

 

************ 


